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To whom it may concern:

My name is Justin Goncalves. Me and my family have been going to Oceano Dunes
for as long as I could remember. A lot of our holidays are spent down in the area. It's
brings me down to see that this wonderful place is actually trying to be closed down.
So many families and friends (including mine) would be ruined if this actually
happens. So many years of tradition, memories and fun would be ended. My word
may not be anything to you, but someone has to speak out for others. I would love to
see this place stay open. One day I'd like to have my future wife and kids to enjoy the
same things I had in life growing up along with hobbies. If everything goes through
then I may never get the chance to make that happen. Oceano Dunes is more than
just a place for riding, camping and etc. IT BRINGS THE GOOD OUT IN PEOPLE.
Please don't close this place down. 

Thank you.
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